
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

Automotive Aftermarket Charitable Foundation set to Host 
29th Annual, Golf Outing during Industry Week in Las Vegas. 

 
 
 

Las Vegas, NV –August 13, 2019 - Once again this year the Automotive 
Aftermarket Charitable Foundation (AftermarketCharity.org) will be hosting their 
Annual, All-Industry Golf Outing to kick-off Industry Week in Las Vegas just prior to 
the start of the AAPEX/SEMA shows.  The event will take place at the stunning 
Spanish Trail Country Club on Monday, November 4th with a “shotgun” start at 
8:30am.  All proceeds help fund the Foundation’s work as the Industries’ only 
charitable organization dedicated to helping aftermarket industry workers at their 
most critical time of need.  
 
Board President Lynn Parker said, “This amazing charity event is what it is today 

because of the unselfish people of our industry. People like Andy Dudash who is Chairman of our “volunteer” Golf Committee and who leads 
the volunteer team of Jeff Helfrich, Larry Magee, Rich Scovner, Mike Wilcox and Shane Willis. It is the Foundation’s single largest event of the 
year.  The tournament’s success is because of our supportive Board of Directors and generous sponsors supporting this event and 
our Foundation for many years; some companies have sponsored since 1959 – 60 years! These companies truly know the meaning 
of giving back to our industry, an industry that has given us so much.”  
 
Committee Chairman Andy Dudash, stated “The entire committee donates their time and efforts to run this event. The tournament 
ranks as one, if not the best, and raises over $500,000 & growing. All is done in order to help those in our industry, that have 
experienced a catastrophic life event, and have nowhere else to turn for help,”. Dudash went on to say “This would not be possible 
without our sponsors, many long time and representing the best in our industry; leaders that are setting an example by donating 
selflessly, their time & money, paying back to an industry that has been good to all of us. 
 
In addition to the golf tournament, the event also includes a continental breakfast and award luncheon just prior to and after the 
golf outing.  There’s also a pre-event reception, held Sunday evening November 3rd from 5:30pm to 8:30pm also at the Spanish Trail 
Country Club.  The golf outing and all event sponsorship opportunities are open to all industry participants.  If you do not golf, please 
still consider becoming an event sponsor. For more information on being an event sponsor or entering a golf foursome, contact Joel 
Ayres (Joel@aacfi.org) or Misty Walker (Misty@aacfi.org). 
 

### 
 

About the Automotive Aftermarket Charitable Foundation (AACF)  
The Automotive Aftermarket Charitable Foundation (AACF) has been helping aftermarket families turn tragedy into triumph since 1959. Like 
the industry, AACF is driven by passion and devoted to family. It's tough to ask for help, but when someone in the aftermarket family faces 
profound circumstances, AACF is there when it seems like there's nowhere else to turn. As a nonprofit, this is accomplished through the 
support of generous donors, awareness partners and dedicated volunteers. To learn more, contact us at www.AftermarketCharity.org.   
 
Media Contact: Joel Ayres. Address: 5716 Folsom Blvd. #149, Sacramento, CA, 95819. Email to Joel@aacfi.org. 
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